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WILLIAM P. HOBBY
LIEUTENANT GOVERNOR March 8 ’ 1973

Dr. Hector P. Garcia
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Just a note to express my personal appre-
ciation to you for the contribution which
you have made in the first major step toward
the revision of our state's constitution.
All those who, like yourself, were formally
considered for appointment to the Constitu-
tional Revision Commission should take great
satisfaction from the knowledge that they
were judged fully capable and sufficiently
talented to undertake this difficult task.

The decision which we made was not an easy
one, but I believe the thirty-seven citizens
who were selected will earn the admiration
and respect of all Texans for the dedicated
manner in which they will accomplish their
duties.

It is my sincere hope that you will closely
follow the efforts of the Commission and,

once the Constitutional Convention has sent
its final revision to the people for approval,
join with me in actively working for its
adoption.

Sincerely,
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